
Members of our OISC field crew will be in your 
neighborhood conducting surveys for the highly 
invasive plant, miconia (Miconia calvescens).  If 
not removed, a single mature plant can put an 
entire forest at risk by taking over large areas of 
forests and displacing Hawai‘i’s native plants and 
animals.  Therefore it is critical that we ensure 
streams and residential areas are miconia-free.  

Invasive Species Surveys 
in Your Area

SORRY 
WE MISSED 

YOU!

We would greatly appreciate 
the opportunity to briefly 

survey your property. 

Allowing OISC to survey your property is the easiest 
way to support conservation in Hawai‘i. 

See reverse side for details.



With Your Help 
we can eradicate this 

invasive plant and protect 
our watersheds.  

To Schedule your survey, you 
can either: 

•	Online form: www.oahuISC.org/Access-Permission

•	Call us: 808-266-7994, Mon-Fri 7am-3pm

•	Email us: oisc@hawaii.edu

•	QR code: Use your camera or QR 		
	 code scannner app to go to the form.

Both of these miconia plants were found in different yards. 
We’re looking for plants as small as 1 inch up to 50 feet. 

Mahalo to these residents for letting us remove this invasive plant! 


